
SUPREME COURT OF NEW JERSEY

 NOTICE RE: Applications for In-House Counsel Licensing Pursuant to Rule 1:27-2

Application forms and instructions for those who must be licensed as in-house counsel pursuant to Rule 1:27-2 are
 now available on the website of the New Jersey Board of Bar Examiners (www.njbarexams.org). Applicants are to
 file their completed applications with the Board at:

N.J. Board of Bar Examiners -- IHC Application 
Hughes Justice Complex 
POB 973 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0973

It is strongly recommended that applicants use either certified mail or other delivery service that can track mailings to
 ensure that there is a record of the receipt of the application materials.

The deadline for currently employed in-house counsel to file a completed application is March 31, 2004. Applications
 postmarked after that date will be subject to a $150 late fee.

Written questions can be sent to the above address. The Board's website will provide answers to "frequently asked
 questions" as they arise.

Stephen W. Townsend, Esq. 
Clerk of the Supreme Court

Dated: December 22, 2003

  


